
 

 

           PRESS RELEASE 
 
20 July 2018 
 
 
To: The Management Committees of all Racing Pigeon Associations, Federations, 
Combine Entities, One-Loft Entities, Show Pigeon Associations and subscribers to 
the ANRPB Inc. 
 
 
Re: Update 13 Rotavirus  
 
 
 
Rotavirus Vaccine 
 
Dr Mark White of Treidlia Biovet has this week provided the following update in 
response to questions posed; 
 

Any progress on the vaccine?  
“Its working a little better but not good enough.” 

 
Have you been able to organise with Travis for Treidlia staff to visit his labs? 
“Travis is back in Australia. He has sent us another copy of the recombinant E.coli to 
see if it works any better than the last one. We will work on that and then organise a 
trip to LTU.” 
 
Any feedback from the APVMA?  
“Nothing further yet.” 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Mark White BVSc PhD 
Director 
Tréidlia Biovet Pty Ltd 
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The ANRPB will continue to provide monthly updates until the rotavirus vaccine 
becomes available, and, in the meantime, continue to support Dr Mark White in any 
way possible. 
 
Board Matters 
The ANRPB is pleased to announce the appointment of Neil Machar as the new 
Victorian delegate. Neil brings a wealth of invaluable experience in pigeon 
administration and wise counsel to the Board. 
 
With a view to progression planning ANRPB secretary David Walker has informed the 
Board that he does not wish to continue in the role beyond this year. The ANRPB are 
currently looking for a suitable person, with a national perspective, to take on this 
extremely important voluntary role. (note: all positions on the ANRPB are voluntary) 
 
The Board is also currently reviewing the ANRPB Constitution with the view to 
clarifying ambiguities contained within the original Constitution. 
 
 
Yours in Our Hobby and Sport; for and on behalf of the Australian National Racing 
Pigeon Board Inc. 
 
 
 
Greg Kakoschke 
Chair: ANRPB Inc 
Visit: www.anrpb.org 
 
Press Release drafted by Greg Kakoschke and approved by Board Members 


